
NEWSLETTER 
24th November 2023 Edition 3 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Thank you to everyone who engaged so well with our 100% Attendance Focus week, it was great to be 
able to give out over 300 100% attendance rulers, so well done to all those pupils who were in school 
every day that week! 
 
It has also been brilliant to see how many pupils are reading champions each week. Please continue to 
read with your child as much as possible at home (4 or more times per week = Reading Champion) as 
reading is so vital to them developing independence in learning and accessing more of the curriculum as 
they progress through their education journey.  
 
Best wishes 
Miss Sutter 
 

 

Learning Journeys  

The Learning Journey for each year group have 
been attached with this Newsletter. 

 

In order to support you as parents and to further support 
attendance at Manorside, we now have Calpol onsite at 
school which we can administer to the children if they are 
feeling unwell however are well enough to remain at 
school.  We will always call before administering the 
medication to confirm that you give us permission and 
that they have not had any in the 4 hours prior to that 
time.  We will then send you a medical tracker notification 
with the exact time the medication was given.   
 
If you have any questions about this or would like to  
further discuss this, please contact the school  office.   

CLUBS 

Please remember that there are no clubs in the 
last week of term. 

Our wrap around care,Mini Ambers will of course 
continue as usual until the end of term. 

Raring2go!.htm

Click on the link 
above to download a 
copy of their latest 
magazine. 

FACEBOOK 
 

Our Facebook page is updated 
regularly with updates on the 
school day, reminders about 
upcoming events and support 
for parents. Please follow our 
page so you don't miss any 
highlights from the school day. 

SAFEGUARDING 

Please remember that our most up to date Child 
Protection & Safeguarding Policy is on our website 
for you to refer to if needed -  https://
www.manorside-academy.co.uk/document-zone  

UNIFORM CLARIFICATION 
 

We would like to apologise for any unclarity 
around the expectations of PE uniform and 
leggings.  I would like to make it clear now 
that leggings are not part of the uniform 
policy and therefore should not be worn.  
We appreciate that there has been mixed 
messages around this though and will  
therefore not be enforcing this until after 
February half term.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this 
and apologies again about the mixed mes-
sages that have been sent out previously. 

https://www.manorside-academy.co.uk/document-zone/
https://www.manorside-academy.co.uk/document-zone/


It is that time of the year again, BCP’s Annual SEND 
Survey. 
  
This is an opportunity for Parent, Carers, Children and 
Young people to have their say and express feedback on 
their own experiences. This year the survey is open be-
tween the 16th October to 13th December. 
You can click on the link below for survey forms or com-
plete and return the forms attached to this email. 
  
SEND Survey 2023 | Have Your Say Bournemouth, 
Christchurch and Poole (bcpcouncil.gov.uk) 

Please remember to add your suggestions. 

 https://forms.office.com/e/SwMN01T7u7  

We will be offering a new range of clubs 
from January.  Thank you 

School Lunch Orders 

Due to all the exciting events we have 
planned for the last week of term before 
Christmas, we will only be offering the 
packed lunch option to pupils who receive 
a school meal.  Please can you ensure you 
choose which packed lunch option your 
child would like.   
 
If you have already chosen a hot meal for 
that week, you will need to reselect the 
packed lunch they would like instead.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation with this. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

All children are invited to wear their  
Christmas jumper to school on Friday 8th 
December.  Please don’t buy one  
especially you can always attach tinsel, etc 
to an existing jumper to make it look  
festive. 
 
We ask if you would kindly make a small 
donation via Parent Pay for Save the  
Children Charity.  Please note that we are 
a cashless school and therefore cannot  
accept payments in cash. 

The Sleep Charity 
 
At any given time up to 40% of adults and 50% of chil-
dren (this rises to 80% with a SEND diagnosis) have dif-
ficulties with their sleep.  Yet in a recent survey, almost 
60% of adults felt there was a lack of support for sleep 
issues.  Sleep problems can leave people feeling isolated 
and lonely. 
 
Our free helpline is run by trained sleep advisors, many 
of whom are specialists in working with SEND.  We can 
talk to young people directly, or parents (we can also 
talk to adults, including older people, about their sleep 
issues). 
 
The helpline is open 5 times a week, Monday, Tuesday, 
Thursday evenings 7-9pm, and Monday, Wednesday  
mornings 9-11am.  The number is 03303 530 541. 
 
You can read more here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/
national-sleep-helpline/ 

INSET Day—Friday 1st December 

Please remember that the school will be 
closed for children next Friday 

https://haveyoursay.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/sendsurvey
https://haveyoursay.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/sendsurvey
https://forms.office.com/e/SwMN01T7u7
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/
https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/


Christmas Performances 

 

Just a reminder:- 
 

Weds 6th Reception Nativity  - 9.30am—Letter coming home with tickets 
on Monday .  Please return any unwanted tickets so they can be 
re-issued.  If you would like further tickets please complete and 
return the slip on Mondays letter asap, these will be issued on 
the 4th on a first come first served basis.   

 

Fri 8th Christmas Jumper Day—All donations via Parent Pay for ‘Save 
the Children’ Charity 

 

Fri 8th  Yr 3 - Songs Around the Christmas Tree—2.30—3.15pm in 
the school hall—no ticket required. 

 

Mon 11th Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 2pm –Tickets will be issued Monday 

Tues 12th Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 9.30am—Tickets will be issued Monday 

Please return any unwanted tickets so they can be re-issued on 
the 4th. This will be on a first come first served basis to those 
who have requested them on their ticket return slip. 

 

Thurs 14th Yrs 4, 5 and 6—Christmas Concert for parents—outside 
starting at 2.15pm—no ticket required. 

 

The Reception and KS1 Nativity performances are entry by ticket only. 

The PTFA will be selling Christmas snacks and festive drinks. 

There will be a collection after each performance which will be shared  

between ‘Hope for Food’ charity and Performing Arts at Manorside. 





BRONZE 
Ariah 2T 

Juanna 2O 

SILVER 
Mohid 4F 

Grace 5S 

Oliver 6C 

Gracie 2T 

Jessica 2O 

Freya & Sophie 6C 

Paige, Saffron and Eymen 6F 

GOLD 

Sula and Cody 6F 
Niah and Nelly 6C 

High Achievers for the previous two weeks  

The links below are for those parents who would like to purchase pens in advance to practice with their children.  
 
Silver - Swäsh Komfigrip Handwriting Pens, Triangular Grip Handwriting Pen For Added Control, Premium Manu-
script Handwriting Pens, Washable Ink Hand Writing Pens, Vibrant & Durable Fibre Tip Pens - Blue 12PK : Ama-
zon.co.uk: Home & Kitchen 
 
Gold - Paper Mate InkJoy 100ST Ballpoint Pens, Ultra Fine Point (0.5 mm), Blue, 50 Count : Amazon.co.uk: Every-
thing Else 

RC RG 1H 1S 2O 3H 2T 

Sophia 

Millie  

 

Emma 

Millie-Rose 

Oakley 

Alice 

Alfie 

Oscar  

Sarah-Lynn 

Jaxon 

Maya Mila 

Pixie 

3W 4F 4P 5C 5S 6F 6C 

Ellie 

Rosie 

Michael 

Parker 

Elijah 

Finley 

Harvey-James 

Brian 

Jessica 

Kayla 

Saffron Max 

Whole class 

Kindness Resilient Respect Unique 

Henry 1S 
Alice 1H 
Poppy 5S 
Amelia 4P 
Hannah 5C 
Caine 2T 
Hanna RG 
Ralhpie 1H 
Eden 1S 

Liana 2O 
Sam 3H 
Lara 5C 
Keah 4P 

Charlie RC 
Phoenix RG 
Neveah 5S 

Stevie, Miles and Beau 4F 
Freddy 2O 
Jensen 3H 

Marlowe 3W 

Poppy 3W 
Gabi 2T 
Oliver 6C 
Owen 4F 
Angel 6F 

Ruby-Amber PRB 
Tommy Z 1S 

 

 Sports Classes   1H RC          Sports Persons -  Owen 4F     Viktor and Natalie S 

Attendance Award  - Marli and Bailey 

Platinum 
 

Emily 6C 
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B01M6ZQ63Z/ref=twister_B0BQPWT7RJ
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B01M6ZQ63Z/ref=twister_B0BQPWT7RJ
https://www.amazon.co.uk/dp/B01M6ZQ63Z/ref=twister_B0BQPWT7RJ
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Paper-Mate-Inkjoy-Capped-Ultra/dp/B00CI6LBHA/ref=sr_1_5?crid=3VD0MB71XI3X2&keywords=Paper%2BMate%2BInkJoy%2Bblue&qid=1695798780&sprefix=paper%2Bmate%2Binkjoy%2Bblue%2Caps%2C105&sr=8-5&th=1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/Paper-Mate-Inkjoy-Capped-Ultra/dp/B00CI6LBHA/ref=sr_1_5?crid=3VD0MB71XI3X2&keywords=Paper%2BMate%2BInkJoy%2Bblue&qid=1695798780&sprefix=paper%2Bmate%2Binkjoy%2Bblue%2Caps%2C105&sr=8-5&th=1


 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs 30th PSMA Concert Rehearsal at Poole Grammar School 9.30 –11.30am 

 DECEMBER 
Fri 1st  INSET day—school closed for children 

Tues 5th  Moors Valley Christmas Tree visit—(selected pupils) 

Weds 6th Reception Nativity  - 9.30am 

PTFA Christmas Disco—various times for year groups—see poster  

Thurs 7th  PSMA Concert rehearsal at the Lighthouse—Concert in the evening at 7pm 

Fri 8th Christmas Jumper Day—All donations via Parent Pay for Save the Children Charity 

Fri 8th  Year 3 - Songs Around the Christmas Tree—2.30—3.15pm in the school hall 

Mon 11th Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 2pm 

Tues 12th Yrs 1 and 2—Nativity 9.30am 

Weds 13th Senior Citizens party 1.30—3pm 

Thurs 14th Years 4, 5 and 6—Christmas Concert for parents—outside starting at 2.15pm 

Fri 15th School closes for Christmas (finish at the normal time) 

 JANUARY 
2nd and 3rd SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS—Staff training (INSET) 

Thurs 4th Children return to school—start of the Spring Term 


